
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuscany Sylvia Court 

Homeowners  

Save the Date! 
 

Tuscany Homes is throwing a block party for homeowners.  

There will be food, drinks, jumpies, snow cones, music, and fun! 

We would like to close off Sylvia Court from traffic from 5:30pm–10:30pm on 

May 21st 

Contact Michelle Hollinger if you have any questions.  

Can’t wait to see you there! 

Michelle Hollinger 

619-993-6391 

mica.designs@yahoo.com 


